
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
      
 
 
 

 NOTICE OF MEETING DATE CHANGE 
 
 
 

The BOE Regular meeting of the Avon Board of Education originally scheduled for 
Tuesday, June 20, 2017 has been changed to Wednesday, June 28, 2017 and will be held in 
the Community Room at Avon High School at 7:00 p.m. 
 
 

 
 

Avon Public Schools 
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AVON, CONNECTICUT 06001 

TEL: (860) 404-4700 
 

 


